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June 1, 2023 

Lake Forest Open Lands Association 

350 N. Waukegan Road 

Lake Forest, IL 60067 

Attn: Ryan London and Susan Lenz 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Preservation Application 

Dear Ryan and Susan, 

Thank you for submitting your application for the Old Mill Forest Preservation Project. I’m writing to 

let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated May 31, 2023. We look 

forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

Jen Kullgren 

Program Manager, City Forest Credits 


